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October 22, 2012
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October 22, 2012
Dear Business Owner
Another hockey season is getting underway and the North River Novice AA team is extremely excited to be at the rink again.   We look forward to all the great moments that the children will have both on and off the ice!   
We would kindly request your support in being a sponsor for our team in the way of a sponsor bar on a player jersey(s).   Your company name would be prominently displayed on their Home or Away hockey jersey (or both).  The cost would be $100 per jersey.  In addition, your company name would be displayed in our hockey programs for all home games as well as the North River Minor Hockey website.  Should you agree to support our team, receipts are available.  
We thank you in advance for your consideration for this request.  

Sincerely,
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Stephen Mahar 

Team Manager 

North River Novice AA 
